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PACER STACKTRAIN

HEWS ALERT

August 31, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 98

Planned Service Outage on Holiday

To Our Vaued Customers:

Please be advised that the Union Pacific Railroad will be accomplishing a
major track crossing removal and replacement where the Union Pacific and
Burlington Northern Santa Fe cross at Rochelle, Illinois on Monday,
September 4, 2000.

Union Pacific has chosen the holiday to accomplish this work in an attempt
to disrupt the least amount of rail traffic possible while the railroad is
completely shut down for 12 hours. Burlington Northern Santa Fe will be
shut down during the same time-frame.

This much needed work will produce long term benefits for the route
between the West Coast, Midwest and Northeast, but will delay services on
September 4. Since thisis aholiday, we are hopeful this service
interruption will have minimal impact upon ability to pick-up volume on
September 5 in Chicago.

Thank-you for your continued support and patronage of the Pacer Stacktrain
network.



